Proposed Layout  for Libraries and Contact Centres -  DUNS

Scottish Borders Council is integrating Library and Contact Centre services within single buildings in the towns of Duns, Coldstream, Jedburgh, Kelso, Innerleithen and Selkirk. As part of the integration new internal desk arrangements and interview facilities are being implemented to accommodate the new service provision.
Plans of the proposed layouts are available to view at the affected Libraries and Contact Centres and online at www.tellmescotland.gov.uk 
Your comments on the proposed new layouts are welcomed and may be submitted in writing via your local library or Contact Centre (ask staff for a comment form), to Council Headquarters, Newtown St Boswells, Melrose, TD6 0SA or via email to Lib&CCConsultation@scotborders.gov.uk  no later than 29th April 2012. 
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